Minutes of Tayside Owl Group 17th December, The Venue, Perth
Present Alison Wilson, Penny Martin, Anne-Marie Mackin, Cath Latham. Apologies Jillian Ritchie
The minutes from 10th September were accepted with a couple of amendments

Winter Craft Event – Saturday 4th November
This was postponed due to lack of interest
AGM and Woodland Workout Event – Saturday 25th January

All present are happy to carry on in their posts. Jillian will be asked if she wants to carry on as chair

Alison has also put together a poster for this event which has been shared with members and will go out through the Council communication methods that Alison feels are most appropriate ie straight to schools not through The Hub. We will get 50 copies of the resource pack for the day (Penny to organise). Jillian has copies of the woodland workout cards laminated which we can replicate for the shed.
The plan is 9.30-10.30 Arrival, refreshments and networking 10.30 AGM, Introduction to Workout and facilitated discussion (AM to lead on this part) until 12, 12-1 cook out and chance to network. These timings are just approximate depending on how the session goes
We need to speak to Robin Lofthouse at Forest and Land re the fire (action Penny). Penny will ask Bonnie if she will do the fire. We aim to avoid waste where possible so everyone will be asked to just bring food for themselves. AM will bring milk and biscuits.
The Woodland workout will be 4 activities x 2 with a thinking and a physical activity each. The 4 of us who were at the meeting will take responsibility for 2 each unless Jillian is also available in which case this will change slightly. We will all take responsibility for bringing our own resources. Potential discussion points, how to tailor to the children you work with. Levels of challenge and differentiation. We have £425 for this event.
It was decided that we will try and get two new Committee Members and will ask for volunteers through the next mailing which will go out at the beginning of January ( action AM)

Bookings will close on Friday January 17th

 Networking Event
It was decided to move this to March 28th. AM to cancel April booking for The Shed and book 28th March instead. We have £500 to spend on this. It was suggested that Dan Puplett be contacted to see if he could do a session on Animal Tracking (action Penny). We will also do an audit to see what needs and skills members want/need. This can happen on the day and could also go out as a survey  ( action AM)
Autumn Crafts Event 26th September
Penny to contact Jane Wilkinson, willow weaver to see if she is free for this event. We would also have a fire and food. AM to book The Shed.

Special Projects Funding

It was decided that we won’t apply for this because of lack of capacity but we can let members know in the next mailing that they can apply for it.
Grant Funding

We received grant funding of £1500 for 19-20 projects on 4/11/19.
Constitution

Penny will update this to reflect the new admin/hourly rate of £15 
Future Events
In terms of sessions that have worked well and could be repeated Alison pointed out that the 2012 programme had been successful and worth revisiting. We can look at this at our post AGM meeting on 25th January.  

OWL Scotland Networking Event Saturday 2nd May at Falkland. Details on website

DTONM Saturday 25th January at The Shed after the AGM and Winter Workout Day
